
 
Sent: 9/02/2017 12:44:22 PM 
Subject: Development Application Enquiry: PP0005/16  Hi  I am writing in response to the above application.  I do not agree with the rezoning under the proposed DA, it is not in spirit with the development of Warriewood valley.  The LEP was plan should not be amended to increase the building height to squeeze in even more dwellings.  The surrounding areas will not cope with the increased traffic.  It will increase developers profits not supply affordable housing for the community.  Regards  Vicki Stephenson 49 Arnott Cr Warriewood NSW 2102     ______________________________________________________________________ This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com ______________________________________________________________________ 


